Cityof

Greeley

October 3, 2013

Mayor Sinichi Aida
Moriya City

950-1 Ogashiwa, Moriya
Ibaraki, 302-0198
JAPAN

Honorable Mayor Aida:

On behalf of the Greeley City Council and the citizens of Greeley we wish to thank you and the staff at
Moriya City Hall for initiating the collection campaign for the citizens of Greeley. These funds will be
deposited in a donation account with the Greeley Community Foundation that will benefit Greeley flood
victims.

The recovery process is well on the way. Weld County and the State of Colorado are working hard to repair
roads and bridges and temporary housing has been found for the residents whose homes were damaged or
destroyed. Your generous and thoughtful gift will be most helpful towards these efforts.

The donation from the people of Moriya was such a meaningful gesture and we are truly uplifted by your
caring thoughts. We are honored and blessed to have such wonderful friends in Moriya. Again, thank you

for your generosity.

Sincerely,

LowrsE M

Tom Norton
Mayor

Mayor’s Office « 1000 10th Street, Greeley, CO 80631 » (970) 350-9772 Fax (970) 350-9828

We promise to preserve and improve the quality of life for Greeley through timely, courteous and cost-effective service.



